## **Lucy Hammond**

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Cadelle Hill 07 April 2022 11:38 Lucy Hammond RE: W/21/1983 - Village Hall, Broadway, Cubbington, Leamington Spa, CV32 7JR
No objections at all, in fact the installation will provide 24/7 security for the newly redeveloped park and its amenities.	
Sent: 07 April 2022 11:25 To: Cadelle Hill <cadelle.hill@wai< th=""><th>c.gov.uk <lucy.hammond@warwickdc.gov.uk> rwickdc.gov.uk&gt; , Broadway, Cubbington, Leamington Spa, CV32 7JR</lucy.hammond@warwickdc.gov.uk></th></cadelle.hill@wai<>	c.gov.uk <lucy.hammond@warwickdc.gov.uk> rwickdc.gov.uk&gt; , Broadway, Cubbington, Leamington Spa, CV32 7JR</lucy.hammond@warwickdc.gov.uk>
Dear Sir/Madam	
	Iltation letter (which is in .pdf format), which relates to a planning application ne application documents can be found by clicking on the link
Link to on-line application documents	
Regards,	
Planning Services	
Warwick District Council	